Pulse of the Parish June 2024

Parish Council Member	Summary
Linda	Jill Lang is the new contact for the Pre-Cana ministry
Dave	Girls Spring Volleyball are CYO champs!
Sue	emHC- N/R Prayer worriers- N/R Peter Maurin Center- Served 95 on Father's Day
Barb	 WSCC- group is voting by e-mail on the next book, but otherwise on vacation until Fall. Sanctuary Society- did not solicit report, since they reported being off for the summer last month St. Vincent DePaul Society-no report Our Mother of Sorrows- attended four funeral/memorial Masses in June Our Mother's Hands- preparing for Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Fatima visitation to St. Sebastian July 14th/15th; plans for Parish Council to lead a Rosary during one of the hours. See QR code on page in the May 26th bulletin for more information. Bible Study- still off for the summer
Tom	•
Ana	 From Mr. Mason, Brickstreet Jazz and Wine Festival went well on Thursday, June 20th. There were about 140 guests, he felt it was successful even though it was REALLY HOT. the Young Adults group volunteered again and were very active and supportive of the event. Academy will be posting their Fall classes in late August. No report from the School Advisory Committee. The next meeting is slotted for the second tuesday in August.
Will	
Terry	•
Chris	baptism prep team: set up registering for our Baptism classes, but that's still

	very much in the beginning stages. Donut Sunday: Book Rack: Respect Life:
Jim	Altar Servers: • Training into July for new servers • Restating a total of 69 servers for the year Gabriel (Audio/Video): Tricaster has not yet been deliveredfollow up with Milessa PSR: Nothing new for the councilawaiting registrations for September
Hannah	 Marketing Bernadette Gibson wil begin as the new Marketing Director July 9 We need to take photos of Council for the website Foundation Alumni Association Kathy made her annual presentation at graduation – 10 students had alumni parents or grandparents Welcomed 40 new members – Class of 2024 Alumni Newsletter – Summer 2024 edition - in Annual Report is at the printer and we hope to have it in the mail by mid-July Annual Foundation Legacy Weekend is July 6 and 7: Kathy will be speaking before each mass to promote the Foundation's Planned Giving Programs: Arrow Society and Arrow Society Circle. She will have a table in the back of the church for more information. (See attached "Intent Form.") If you are interested in learning more and would like to schedule a meeting with Kathy – here is her email: holadayk@stsebastian.org and her cell #330-803-0667 Endowment update – New "Votive Candle Fund" Reunions – Class of 1974 - Kathy will conduct the tour on June 29 Teacher Bonus – Kathy presented on 5/31
Susan	•

St. Sebastian, Pray for Us! 🙏